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March 18th , 2020 

 

Our office is currently choosing to limit staff at this time due to the COVID-19 virus. We are still 

open and providers are still seeing clients. There will be no administrative staff until further 

notice. This is being done to limit the potential spread of the virus.  

 

If you would like to make a payment, please visit our website at www.ftimidwest.com and 

choose the ‘Payment’ tab – which is now fully operational!  

 

We are encouraging clients to please wash their hands before session – bathrooms are 

located across the hall.  

 

We apologize for any inconveniences that a lack of administrative staff may cause. We plan 

to be fully staffed once again when the situation is safe enough to do so.  

 

 


